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Date:  Wednesday, November 18, 2020 

 

 

To: DWIHN Residential Providers and AMI/IDD Clinically Responsible Service Providers   
  

From:  Detroit Wayne Integrated Health Network Residential Services Department   
  

Re: DWIHN Office Closure Dates via Remote Operations 
 

 

 

Please note to inform your staff of the following dates for DWIHN Office Closures via remote operations, 

as follows:  

 

• Thanksgiving – Thursday & Friday, 11/26-27/20 

• Year-End Holiday Break – Thursday, 12/24/20 through Friday, 1/1/2021 

* Limited Residential staff will be available on following dates: 

  12/28/20, 12/29/20, and & 12/30/20. 

 

All department emails and voicemail inquiries received during these dates will be responded to upon the 

next business day. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Shirley Hirsch, LMSW 

Director of Residential Services 

Detroit Wayne Integrated Health Network 


